
 

 

                                                 

 

Punnetts Town Community Primary                                                                                                                                         

School 

Executive Head teacher: Mrs Inez Morse 
Head of School: Mrs Catherine Winter 

 
 Newsletter  Friday 30th November 2018  
 
Parents/ Carers, 
 
We all enjoyed the performance given by Brian 
Moses to the whole school and on this visit KS2 
worked with him in their classes generating 
ideas for their own writing.  
Please see his blog for ‘published’ work from our 
school 
http://brian-
moses.blogspot.com/2018/10/patron-of-
reading-im-delighted-to-be.html 
We are looking forward to a newsletter from 
Brian and for information about a competition 
that Brain will be running for the children. 

 
The school is looking very festive 
and our thanks go to all of you 
who were able to come and 

support the children during decoration morning, 
which was a very creative, enjoyable morning . 
 
We would like to thank you 
for supporting Children in 
Need.  The School Council did 
a marvellous job of holding 
the buckets for your 
donations and thanks to your generosity we 
raised an incredible £153.34 for Children in 
Need.  
 
Our congratulations go to our Yr 5 & 6 boys and 
girls who participated in the HASP netball 
tournament, placing an impressive 5th place. 
Well done! 
 

  
This term we have said good bye to Mr 
Molyneux who has finished his placement 
with us and has moved onto new ventures.  
We also say goodbye to Mrs Ackerman, 
when she completes her placement on 
Tuesday. We thank them both for their 
dedication, hard work and support during 
their time at Punnetts Town. 
 
Our thanks go to our Year 6 ambassadors 
who have done a marvelous job of showing 
prospective parents around the school and 
to members of friends for providing 
refreshments on both mornings. 
 
Elm have been learning Carols in     
preperation for tonights Federation Carol 
Concert and I am very much looking forward 
to seeing them sing this evening. 
         
We have an opening for a Midday 
Supervisory Assistant starting January 2019. 
If you are, or know of anyone that may be 
interested or you would like more 
information on this position, then please 
contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
Catherine Winter 

 

Reminders  
Saturday 8th December Christmas Singing – All children participating are to arrive at Sainsburys at 
9.45am for a 10.00am start. All children are to wear smart school uniform. The children have been 
rehearsing their carols and we are very much looking forward to sharing this event with you. 
 
Christmas fair on Friday 7th December. If you are able to volunteer on any of the stalls, or would be able 
to bake some cakes for the fair, please see Kirsty Belton or Kerrie Roalfe. Any offer of help is very much 
appreciated.  This is always a great event and  we look forward to seeing you there, whether supporting 
on stalls or enjoying all that is on offer. 
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                       Weekly  Attendance  
          W/C -  12th NOV         W/C - 19th NOV 
 
Beech -      96 %            -          98   % 
 
Hazel -       97 %            -           99  % 
 
Oak -          95 %             -          96   % 
 
Elm -          98  %            -          93   % 
 

 Congratulations – Star of the week                                    

W/C  - 12th November              
Beech -  George Wo    Hazel – Ethan 
Oak - William                Elm - Chloe   
 
W/C –19th November  
Beech -  Ailla                Hazel - Arthur  
Oak - Joseph                Elm – Sophia  
 

 

 

                                                                   DATES 
 
 
NOVEMBER 
Tuesday 11th December                   Whole School                                 Friends’ Present room 1.30 
Wednesday 12th December             Whole School                                Christmas Jumper day and Christmas  
                                                                                                                                         Lunch 
Thursday 13th December                  YR R, YR1 & YR2                             Nativity rehearsal 9am drop off at         
                                                                                                                              Warbleton Church 
Thursday 13th December                  YR R, YR1 & YR2                             Nativity - Evening  performance @        
                                                                                                                               Warbleton Church  6.00pm 
Friday 14th December                        Whole School                               Pantomime Visit  
Wednesday 19th December              Whole School                               Last day of Term 2 
 
January 2019 
 
Thursday 3rd January                          Whole School                               INSET DAY 
Friday 4th January                                Whole School                               INSET DAY 
Monday 7th January                            Whole School                               Pupils return for Term 3 
Thursday 10th January                        Year R – Year 4                             J&C Coaching Multiskills Club 

 
 
 
 
 

In the event of any concern about school provision, please contact the class teacher in the 
first instance.  In relation to any complaints regarding school provision, please refer to our 
complaints policy which can be viewed on the school website. 
 


